Conoco Coal Development Company
Research Division
Library. Pennsylvama 151289

(412) 831-6649

August 16, 1979

Dire~tor Regional Office

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 1

631 Park Avenue

King of Prussia, Pa., 19406

Dear Sir:
Re: 1IE Bulletin No., 79-19 Reference: CCDC License No. 37-02694-01

As per instructions in Bulletin No. 79-19 dated August 10, we respond as
follows:

We do not generate any low-level radioactive waste material at the present
rime; but if our license were ammended for such isotopes, we would ‘ully
comply with your instructions as set forth in the subject bulletin.

Very truly yours,

9 ok Echetlon

J. Paul Echtler

Radiation Ofificer
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